
BAE Systems submission of 18 October 2023  
 

PE2029/D: Nationalise Clydeport to bring the ports 
and harbours on the river Clyde into public 
ownership. 
  

Due to BAE Systems commercial relationship with Peel Ports, it would 

be inappropriate to provide specific comment on this petition. 

BAE Systems is committed to being part of a thriving Maritime 

community on the River Clyde, and would welcome involvement in any 

future formal discussions on this or any matters relating to the maritime 

industrial base on the River Clyde. 

 

  
 


